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December 11,2013

Mr. Lowell Beckenhauer
Beckenhauer Construction Company, lnc
PO Box 882-1901 Riverside Blvd.
Norfolk, NE 68701

Dear Lowell,

I am writing this letter to express my appreciation for the fine work and support we received from you and the
individuals associated with your company. I think it goes without saying that we are extremely satisfied with the
way our project came together. When we first met with you, as you may recall, we were experiencing difficulty
getting an HVAC project off of the ground due some issues with another company that made promises they did
not keep. We then turned to you to pick up where the other company left off and I might add on a fairly short
notice. After meeting you and discussing our situation I felt we would be working with an individual and
company we could trust and one that would not disappoint us. Not only did you not disappoint us but you

exceeded our expectations.

As you know this was not the first construction project I have been involved with over the 33 plus years I have
been working in healthcare. I can honestly say that this has been the best experience I have had working with

a construction company that was so accommodating and ready and willing to work around our need to
continue in operation while the construction was in progress. The communication between your team and ours

was fantastic as we were well informed and if we had any questions they were answered in a very timely
manner.

Having you and or your staff available to report to our board at the board meetings was of great benefit as it

kept oui board up to date and they were given the opportunity to ask questions and discuss any concerns they
had as we moved through the construction process. I also appreciated the frequent updates and meetings we

had on a regular basis tñat kept me informed of the progress and any changes that were required. I want to

thank you pérsonally for your personal attention to our project as well as that of your family members. lt is
such á joy to work with individuals such as yourself that brings the kind of honesty, integrity and expertise that
you doioa multi-million dollar project that is such a large investment in our community and will serve it for
years to come.

It has truly been my pleasure working with you and Beckenhauer Construction on our recent project. Please

feelfree tô share tñis þtter as my recommendation for your company. I would be happy to visit with anyone

considering a contract w1h your company. I look forward to working with you on any other projects we might

have in the future.

\

J. Meis, CEO
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